
 

 CABINET 
 

RECOMMENDATION TO THE COUNCIL   
 

4TH MARCH 2015  
 

1.  FINANCE MONITORING REPORT – QUARTER 3 2014/15 
 
  The Cabinet has considered a report on the financial position for 

revenue and capital for the period April to December 2014.   
 
  It is RECOMMENDED:  
 
  That the Capital Programme for 2015/16 be increased by £40,000 in 

respect of S106 monies (from land off Regent Road, The Oakalls) and 
that this be utilised to improve the quality of parks and open spaces in 
and around The Oakalls.  

   


